
David Fernkopf <dfernkopf@usd434.us> Thu, Jul 25, 2019 at 10:52 AM
To: Cyndi Shively <cshively@usd434.us>, Amy Hill <ahill@usd434.us> 

Since I am leaving the district, I will not be doing the yearbook.  Please consider this email my 
resignation for the supplemental to do the yearbook. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
--  

Dr. David Fernkopf, Principal 

Overbrook Attendance Center 

Santa Fe Trail, USD 434 
 

 


